
BLUEGRASS DIVE CLUB GENERAL MEETING 
Tuesday, April 11, 2017 

General Meeting 

 

I. CALL TO ORDER      7:32 PM  

a. There are 20 members present. 

II. OFFICERS AND DIRECTORS REPORTS: 

a. TREASURER       MILLER  

i. Treasurer Report as of March 31, 2017. 

b. VICE PRESIDENT           JOHN GEDDES 

i. The program this month was a DVD of Little Cayman by Noel 

Hall. 

ii. The drawings were won by Linda Freudenberger and  

iii. The program next month will be presented by the Lexington Fire 

Department and will be about in water search and recovery. 

c. SECRETARY       SULLIVAN 

i. No Comments. 

d. TRIP DIRECTOR                       DOUG GEDDES 
i. Fifteen people have signed-up and paid the required deposits for 

the Africa trip scheduled June 10-23, 2018. 

ii.  The trip to Belize scheduled for September 23-30, 2017 currently 

has 13 people signed-up. 

iii. The trip to Curacao is approved by the Board and is currently 

scheduled for 17-24 February 2018. 

iv. The trip to Dale Hollow is scheduled for one day only on July 22, 

2018. 

e. WEBMASTER        HUDSON 

i. The new website is still under construction but is becoming 

functional. 

f.    NEWSLETTER EDITOR                GAHAFER 

i.  Absent 

      g.    SAFETY INFORMATION DIRECTOR              STEPHAN 

                   i. This months article is about buoyancy control and proper 

weighting. 

       h.   PRESIDENT            COMBS 

i.  Please send get well cards to Richard Rabek. 

ii.  The Club Derby Party will be held at Doug and Susan Geddes 

house on May 6, 2017 beginning at 3:30 PM.  See the website for 

directions.  Bring a dish to share with 12 people.  The Club will 

furnish the meat and soft drinks. 

  

 

   

     ADJOURNMENT       8:32 PM 


